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Announcement of Call for Proposals 2008  
 
The NKS invites proposals for activities to be supported (up to 50% of total cost) in 2008. The framework for 
the two programs, NKS-B and NKS-R, has been revised by the NKS Board. This revision included 
suggestions for activities to be prioritized. The arrangements for submitting and evaluating proposals are 
however similar as in previous years. Information, instructions and application forms can be found on the 
NKS web site for each of the two programs. 
 
The NKS Board decided at its last meeting that work groups should define priorities as guidance before the 
next call for proposals. The NKS-R priorities are of a very general nature, with no specific areas listed. The 
work on NKS-B priorities will be made public on the website on August 22. Please note that all such priorities 
(both R and B) are guidelines and suggestions, not mandatory requirements.  
 
The NKS web site: 
www.nks.org
 
R Program 
http://www.nks.org/nordisk/R-delen/Call_for_Proposals.htm
 
B Program 
http://www.nks.org/nordisk/B-delen/Call_for_proposals.htm
 
 
Please note that the deadline for submitting proposals is 1:st October 2007 (for both NKS-R and 
NKS-B). 

 
This NewsFlash together with additional information on NKS and its activities can be found on www.nks.org.  
The NKS Secretariat can be contacted on nks@nks.org.  
To unsubscribe to this NewsLetter, please contact the NKS Secretariat.  
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